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This year's Flight Simulation and Universities seminar organised by the Flight Simulation Group 

(FSG) of the Royal Aeronautical Society will be held on Tuesday 16 April 2019 at the School of 

Mechanical, Aerospace and Civil Engineering (MACE), University of Manchester. Our host will 

be Dr Nicholas Bojdo, Lecturer in Aerospace Engineering, School of MACE. 

 

The start time, to be confirmed, will probably be 1PM, with a buffet lunch from 1215. 

 

The aim of the seminar is to help to foster flight simulation in universities by bringing together 

universities with an interest in flight simulation to exchange information and to encourage 

cooperation & collaboration between the FSG and Universities. The FSG will outline its work and 

activities and the flight simulation industry will also be represented. Presentations by universities 

about their flight simulation activities will also be given. 

 

On behalf of the FSG, I invite you and your colleagues and students to participate. More details 

will follow shortly. I particularly ask you to consider offering to give a short presentation about 

some aspect of the use of flight simulation in your department. 

 

Please pass this information on to your colleagues and, indeed, to other Departments in your 

university, and to anyone else (perhaps in another university) you think would be interested. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you and to seeing you at the seminar. 

 

There is no charge, and lunch will be provided. 

 

 

Barry Tomlinson 

RAeS Flight Simulation Group 

b.tomlinson110@btinternet.com 

9 March 2019 
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